
 

From:  
Sent: 17 August 2022 15:47
To: 

Cc

Subject: CONFIDENTIAL - Partnership Nursery Group Briefing, 23 August 2022 - TO ADD
DATE/TIME TO DIARIES
 
 
Sent on behalf of  Executive Director – Education and Children’s
Services
 
STRICTLY CONFIDENTIAL
 
Dear Councillors and Officers
 
In recent months, we have been dealing with some very significant issues in respect of
a partnership nursery group operating in East Lothian. I would like to meet Elected
Members after the Council meeting on Tuesday 23 August to brief you on this.
 
Following a short comfort break, this briefing will go ahead as soon as the Council
meeting finishes.  The briefing will be held by MS Teams and the joining instructions will
be issued by Committees/Democratic Services towards the end of the Council meeting.
 
For now, if everyone could please put a hold in your diary for this briefing from 3pm
– 6pm on Tuesday 23 August - the exact start time will depend on when the Council
meeting finishes.  The briefing is likely to last one hour. If PAs could please ensure that



this is added to Members’ diaries. 
 
I apologise for the very short notice and appreciate that some Members may not be able
to attend. It is of particular significance for Ward Members in Haddington and North
Berwick. This is a very serious and urgent matter and I would be really grateful for your
attendance if possible and your continued support.
 
Kind regards,
 

 
 

Executive Director - Education & Children’s Services
East Lothian Council
John Muir House
Haddington
EH41 3HA   
 

 
 

NHS Coronavirus Information




